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Obsolete Part Numbers
Upcoming Replacement 

Part Numbers

SSA-100 SSA-2-100

SSA-250 SSA-2-250

SSA-500 SSA-2-500

SSA-1000 SSA-2-1000
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If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside Sales.

SC2417

Riedon™ Model SSA Series Smart Current Sensor by Bourns to be Discontinued

Riverside, California  – July 2, 2024 – In accordance with our ongoing product life cycle management procedure, effective immediately, Bourns 
will transfer the Riedon™ Model SSA Series Smart Current Sensors to an End of Product Life status. The Model SSA Series is being replaced with the 
forth-coming Model SSA2 Series Smart Current Sensors. The new series is smaller and lighter with a more resilient connector for enhanced 
performance. A list of obsolete part numbers with their respective replacement part numbers is included below.  

The form, fit and function of the suggested replacement parts are not identical to the obsolete parts. However, the specifications of the 
suggested replacement models are likely to be substitutable for typical applications. Please contact a Bourns Application Engineer for more 
information on these upcoming models.

“Bourns” is a registered trademark of Bourns, Inc. in the United States and other countries. 
In April 2023, BE Services Company, Inc., a subsidiary of Bourns, Inc., purchased certain assets of Riedon, Inc., including its logo and trademarks and the right to continue to manufacture former Riedon™ products. 
“Riedon Logo” is a registered  trademark of BE Services Company, Inc. in the United States. 
“Riedon” is a trademark of BE Services Company, Inc.
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